
CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

MEMORANDUM 

Reply Requested 
Yes El No ri] 

Date 

4/4/85 

  

To:RPWA  Gordon Tiffany 	Frorw(**)  Mark K. Achen 
County Administrator 	City Manager 

Re: Sewer Taps and Annexation  

Previously we discussed the issue of annexation at 
the time of connection to the Valley-wide Sanitary 
Sewer System. Attached are two documents which cover 
agreements between the City and the County on this 
subject. 

The first is a Memorandum of Agreement dated 
October 17, 1979. Section 4 on Page 2, which is 
highlighted, covers the annexation/powers of attorney 
issue. 

The second is the Joint Sewerage Service Agreement 
dated May 1, 1980. Section II.1.B. and II.2.B. both 
deal with the same matter. 

I hope these will provide some historical background 
for the City's posture on this matter. 

MKA:jc 
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